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Council Agenda Memo  
 

From:  Council Member Larry Carney 
       
Meeting:  March 24, 2009 
 
Subject:       Consideration of Petitions Received Concerning 

Disestablishing Business Improvement District No. 8.                     
 
Item #’s:  H-1 
 
Presenter(s): Council Member Larry Carney  
 
This petition was presented to me by the Grand Island citizens that own property within 
the boundaries of BID #8.  The petition states the desire to disestablish BID #8.  The 
City’s legal department has informed me that there is a statutory procedure for 
disestablishment of a BID.  The first step to be taken is to have the City Council vote on 
whether or not to refer this disestablishment request for a public hearing.  A resolution to 
disestablish the BID, if any, would be voted upon by the City Council at a later time. 
 
Had this petition been presented to the City Council prior to the establishment of BID #8, 
BID #8 would not have been established in the first place.  The petitioners, however, did 
not have time, or procedural understanding, to make such a presentation.  This petition, 
which contains the signatures of over 50% of the BID property owners. I feel, entitles the 
signers to a public hearing where their concerns can be heard by the City Council.  
 
I have placed this item on the agenda simply to secure the City Council’s vote on whether 
or not to move this issue forward to a public hearing. 
 
LCarney 
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